
 

 

 
November 19, 2024 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Attn: Amy Yeldell 
 
RE:  M-1986-002– Signs & Markers Corrective Action 
 
 
Dear Amy, 
 
Attached is a picture documenting that a sign has been posted at the Craig Ranch pit. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tyra Bartuska 
CO-NM Group Environmental Manager 
Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. 
tyra.bartuska@unitedco.com 
 
  
Enclosure:  
 Signs & Markers Photo 
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